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Tuesday 12th September 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

Urgent request - we need your help! 
 
We are very pleased to announce that our application for the Tesco Community Grants Scheme 
has been approved but we urgently need your help.  
 
We are hoping to raise money to set up a community hub within school called The Haven at 
Howard. This will be a wellbeing space for pupils and a safe place where our school community 
can meet for support and advice. Families can come together and use the space for meetings, 
informal gatherings and where the sale of second-hand uniform and books can take place. 
 
What we need you to do: 
 
At participating Tesco stores – see below, you can vote for our project (The Haven at Howard) and 
the project with the highest number of votes will win up to £1500.00!  
 
To vote, you will need to make a purchase within store of any value. You will receive one token 
per transaction and it's not necessary to purchase a carrier bag in order to receive a token. 
 

Stores which will vote on your project: 
 
Sanderstead Express      CR2 0PL 
Croydon Southend Exp   CR2 6EA 
Coulsdon Exp                  CR5 2RA 
Purley Extra                     CR8 2HA 
 
Please feel free to share this list of stores amongst your family and friends and get voting for The 
Haven at Howard as the deadline, the end of September, is fast approaching! 
 

Thank you for your help and support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss J Handley 
Deputy Headteacher 
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